
PAC Meeting Minutes 12-15-2020 

Meeting started 6pm 

Principals update: 

- COVID 
o Return to code orange Jan 4 

- Kindergarten registration postponed until February  
- Jan is numeracy month, still planning on doing some activities, and trying to cater to both in 

class and remote learning 

- Other events on pause 

General discussion:  

- School continues to bring in guests to do presentations for students, but will be done virtually 
- Teacher’s gifts are allowed, and can be dropped off at the school.  
- Any changes to remote learning choices should be shared with school by end of week (Dec 18) 

so the school can accommodate students.  

- Staff were very appreciative of the snacks that were delivered to the school 

Next meeting scheduled for January 19  

Meeting ajourned: 6:22pm  

 

 

 


